
Response from CPS dated 20 January 2015 

 

From: Manicom Christina [mailto:Christina.Manicom@cps.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 20 January 2015 09:06 

To: Carolyn Wilkins 

Subject: Oldham Council Resolution - Disability Hate Crime 

 

Dear Carolyn, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 9 January sent to the Director of Public Prosecutions regarding disability 

hate crime. 

 

I can confirm this letter has been received and will be responded to shortly. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Christina 

 

 

Christina Manicom 

Private Secretary to the Chief Executive 

Private Office | Crown Prosecution Service HQ 

Rose Court | 2 Southwark Bridge | London SE1 9HS 

020 3357 0892 | www.cps.gov.uk 

 

 
 

 


